
From: PKempton@moira.vic.gov.au [mailto:PKempton@moira.vic.gov.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 19 July 2007 6:37 PM 
To: AASB Mailbox 
Subject: ED156 

 
If ED 156 means that AASs 27, 29 &31 will be eliminated and that the necessary provisions are transferred to 
existing AASBs, then I wholeheartedly support the move.  
 
Patrick J F Kempton 
Manager: Finance & IT 
Moira Shire Council 
44 Station Street 
Cobram  Vic 3644 
Tel.   (03)5871 9226 
Fax.   (03)5872 1567 
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